
Report of the Committee on Committees and Credentials 

November 1, 2023 

 

The CCC was asked at the October Faculty Senate meeting to review a motion presented by Senator Dale 

McIntosh regarding the adherence to Roberts’ Rules when reporting election results. Dale stated that 

Roberts’ Rules direct election results to include not only the top vote getter(s), but also the actual 

number of votes per nominee. 

The CCC met on Oct. 12 to discuss this motion and we are currently getting counsel of the interpretation 

of this section of Roberts’ Rules. Once we have that counsel, we will meet again and prepare a 

recommendation to the full Senate. There is not an election for several months so we do have some 

time, though we commit to having a recommendation prior to the next election. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kathleen Gosser 

CCC Chair 


